
Further identification 

Both women females at Margaret Bridge and at Ercsi were the passengers of the ship. 

Identification of the corpses found in the afternoon of 5th June 2019 at Margaret Island and at 
Ercsi are done. The women handled as lost persons till now, were further South Korean 
victims of the accident occurred on 29th May 2019 

Search is still ongoing for eleven South Korean passengers and two members of the 
Hungarian crew on the entire southern part of the Danube. 

 


